
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – July 2018

Hi BDTHC members,

We were very lucky at our open hunt on 
August 11,2018  as Sue Camp sent me a 
photo that shows the hunt field flooded 
to the bottom of the bridge which put the 
hunt fields totally under over 6 feet of 
water.  See Photo. WOW This would not 
have been good!

Well even with the rain we had a good hunt.  It rained on us 
while we were burying the targets but the hunters got lucky and 
the rain held off for the hunts.  We have lots of pictures so I 
will put many of them in this news letter.

We had a short meeting after the hunt to discuss how the hunt 
went.  Also to agree to moving forward to return to the 2 day 
hunt for next year.  This will be held at the Germania Hose Co. 
grounds in Duryea Pa.   This is much closer to Wilkes-Barre than 

"The Penn Pointer"



we have been in the past years.  The fields and facilities will 
also be much better.  Also no risk of flooding there.

That is all for now hope to see everyone at the next meeting on 
Sept. 10th at the Forty Fort Municipal building at 6:30 pm in 
the basement.

  
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr










